
New Mexico School Boards Association 
300 Galisteo Street, Suite 204 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Phone: (505) 983-5041  Fax: (505) 983-2450 
E-mail: jguillen@nmsba.org  website: www.nmsba.org 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE  
For Immediate Release: September 12, 2022                Contact: Joe Guillen (505) 470-3967 

 
 

New Mexico School Boards Association Officers 

Participate in Western Region Meeting in North Dakota 
 

NMSBA’s State Officers traveled to Fargo, 

North Dakota September 8-11, 2022 to attend 

the Annual nine-state Western Region Meeting 

which includes New Mexico, Colorado, 

Oklahoma, Kansas, Wyoming, Nebraska, 

South Dakota, North Dakota and Montana.  

 

The delegation, led by State President Marvyn 

Jaramillo (Mesa Vista), participated in a 

strategic planning session focused on 

improving public education in the Western 

Region; heard state reports on education 

opportunities and challenges in the nine-state 

region; and participated in the Western Region Business Meeting where officers and 

committee representatives were elected to the National School Boards Association for the 

coming year.  

 

We are extremely pleased to announce NMSBA President Marvyn Jaramillo was elected 

to a three-year term as the Western Region Representative on the National School Boards 

Association Board of Directors. New Mexico has not held this seat for almost 15 years. 

In addition, NMSBA Past President Pauline Jaramillo (Socorro) was elected to continue 

as the Western Region Representative Alternate on the National Nominations Committee.  

 

The New Mexico delegation included Marvyn Jaramillo (Mesa Vista) NMSBA President; 

Dymorie Maker (Lovington) NMSBA President-Elect; Christine Ludi (West Las Vegas) 

NMSBA Vice President; Terry O’Brain (Hobbs) NMSBA Secretary-Treasurer; Pauline 

Jaramillo (Socorro) NMSBA Past President; and Joe Guillen, NMSBA Executive 

Director.  

 

*** 


